
By Email to; Environment.Reps@aph.gov.au

Committee Secretary
Standing Committee on Environment and Heritage
House of Representatives
Parliament House
CANBERRA    ACT    2600

Thursday, May 18, 2000

Dear Secretary

Please find attached a submission made on behalf of my clients, the O’Dea family of Manypeaks WA.

This submission is made in response to your request for input into the inquiry into issues relating to
conservation for the public good.

Yours faithfully

Ashley Prout


